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Emerald Class Newsletter: 

This week:      

Our Emerald class have turned into little superstars with their wonderful 

Christmas performance. I am so incredibly proud of all the effort that 

the children have put into the show. I hope you all enjoyed their hard 

work. When they children weren’t performing or practising for the big 

show, we have been continuing with our story writing, adding, our 

mental maths and geography. We have been investigating atlases and 

the children loved to find as many facts as they could about the world.  

    

In Maths, the children have been practising their two times tables and 

their number bonds as well as understanding what the addition and 

equals signs represent.  

In English, we have been recapping past tense and applying those 

spelling rules to our stories and letters to Santa.  

Next Week: 

On Tuesday, we shall be having our class Christmas party. Could 

children bring a party plate of snacks for them to enjoy in the afternoon. 

Thank you. 


